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Hello Texas Legislature,

Dear Members of the Texas Legislature,

I am writing to express my deep concern and strong opposition to the ongoing efforts by
this legislative body to redraw electoral districts in a manner that threatens the
integrity of our democratic process.

Redistricting should serve to ensure fair and equal representation for all Texans—
regardless of political affiliation, race, or geography. Unfortunately, the current

trajectory of these efforts appears aimed at consolidating partisan power rather than
upholding the fundamental democratic principle of "one person, one vote." Gerrymandered
districts dilute the voices of communities, weaken electoral competitiveness, and erode
public trust in our institutions.

As a citizen of Texas, I believe our state’s future depends on a transparent,
inclusive, and impartial redistricting process. I urge you to:

Halt any redistricting plans that prioritize political gain over fair representation.

Establish an independent, nonpartisan redistricting commission to restore public
confidence in the electoral process.

Ensure that communities of interest—particularly marginalized and historically
underrepresented groups—are not divided for political convenience.

Voter suppression and manipulation through unfair maps are a direct attack on
democracy. Texans deserve better.

I call on you to do what is right—not just what is politically expedient—and protect
the voice and vote of every Texan.

Sincerely,
Josh Whitcomb








